
PETER MEEHAN  

Peter became involved when two of his children (Justin and Danielle) began participation in 

the Club. He volunteered to coach, eventually coaching our Under 20 VC men’s team. With a 

strong finance background, Peter undertook the role of Club Treasurer from 1993 to 2003, 

until the Club reached a size that this role could not properly be done on a part-time basis 

and was then undertaken by the Senior Administrator. Peter is still a member on the 

Finance Committee. Commencing in tournament activities as the results and ladders 

coordinator, a hectic task at the concluding stages of the tournament, Peter then became 

Tournament Director after the lengthy leadership of Brian Skelley, while continuing the 

results coordinator role. He has now been involved in the tournament for over 30 years and 

in 2023 will have been the Tournament Director for 18 years. In 2018 Peter became 

President of the Club, and also resumed coaching. Whilst currently not coaching, Peter 

remains as Club President. Peter was awarded life membership in 2002. 

 


